





Solar heating for the pool is not feasible on our existing roof which has a life expectancy
of 1-2 years before having to be replaced. Negotiations with the company have been terminated.

6.4 MAINTENANCE YARD AWNING

The Board is currently getting quotes and this item will be carried forward to the
January Board of Directors’ meeting.

6.5 WATER MACHINE

The Maintenance crew did a great job getting the system up and running. It is being
well used. The readings are consistently between 50 and 70 ppm'’s.

6.6 POOL DECK REPAIR

Repairs need to be made around the pool and the shaded areas in the near future.
Research is still being done on what will work best and last a few years. It is estimated that nothing will
be done this year.

7.0 NEW BUSINESS

No new business. A reminder was given that the AGM packages will be mailed out shortly. Also
there are 3 Board of Director positions open for election this year.

8.0 OPEN FORUM FOR HOMEOWNERS

LOT 68 —D. Keith. Suggested having an honor system for payment of the drinking water rather
than providing a free service.

LOT 195 —J. Forbes. Requested confirmation that the HOA fees would be going up $10. Per
month.

LOT 179 - L. Coates — Suggested that something be done regarding the outside shower by the
pool in regards to keeping it clean.

9.0 DATE AND TIME OF NEXT MEETING
The next meeting will be held on Tuesday, January 13, 2015 at 2:30 p.m.
10.0 ADJOURNMENT

The meeting adjourned at 2:50 p.m.

Warren Orriss Kathy Zidar

President Recorder










